SOLARIS

WATER MIDSTREAM

March 21, 2019

EMNRD
Michael McMillan
michael.mcmillan(@state.nm.us

Re: Solaris Brininstool SWD #1
30-025-43908
Request to Extend APD

Mr. McMillan:
Here are the answers to your questions concerning the Request to extend the APD on the subject well:
e The AOR did not change with the amended BHL location

According to the Engineering Staff:
o This well is expected to spud May 1, 2019.
e Temporary facilities will be in place and well on injection approximately 14 days after the rig is

released. Rig release is estimated to occur July 15, 2019 and the well on injection by August 1,
2019.

e Permanent facilities would be operational by November 1, 2019.

Bonnie Atwater

Regulatory Tech
bonnie.atwater@solarismidstream.com

907 Tradewinds Blvd, Suite B, Midland, TX 79706
432.203.9020




